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June 29, 1984

Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Re: TMI-1 Restart, Docket No. 50-289
Dear Mr. Chilk:

On June 22, 1984, Licensee petitioned the Conmission to review the
Appeai Board's May 24, 1984 decision on the managemeni issues in this
proceeding, ALAB-772. See Licensee's Petition fur Review of ALAB-772,
June 22, 1984. This is to inform the Commission that the Staff does not
oppose Commission review of ALAB-772. Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.786(b)(3),
therefore, the Staff will not be filing an answer to Licensee's Petition.

Of course, if the Commission decides to review ALAB-772, the Staff will

file a brief addressing the issues on review,

Sincerely,

Jack R. Goldberg
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: All parties on TMI-1
service list

NAME ;JGobﬁlr :plgdsrzy ;EChristenbury;GCunningham; : R

T L T e M i MLl

DATE :6/47 /64

BAR7QR0RE 848432,




